
Dear Dehai readers, 

  

As you can see from the changes we have made on Dehai we have been 

working to enhance your experience while visiting the Dehai website.  We 

ask for your continued patience and understanding as we continue to 

improve Deahi and the services you came to rely upon for the last twenty 

plus years. 

  

While we employed modern technology to maintain the backend 

improvement, we have tried to keep the frontend as close as possible to 

the old Dehai website. This was done in order to maintain familiarity.   

  

Here are some pointers you might find useful: 

  

•         Dehai (as opposed to Dehai-news) has been open to host personal 

feedbacks and opinion articles. Feel free to post ideas for discussions or 

opinion articles in keeping with the old Dehai's posting guidelines. 
 

 
 

• Notable articles will be displayed on the featured articles box  

 

 



•         Dehai receives community event related images/posters from all 

over the world on a regular basis throughout the year. These items will be 

displayed on the Events page. 

 

http://dehai.org/dehai/events 

 

We have also created an online form where Dehaiers can utilize in 

order to submit their event posters. 
  

http://dehai.org/dehai/events/new 

 From time to time we will also display a box (on the right hand corner of the 

website) that displays alternating images of posted events. You may need to scroll 

down in order to view the Event box. 

  

 

•         World-News continues to host news highlighting the Horn of Africa 

region and beyond. 

 

http://dehai.org/dehai/events/new


 

• The Videos page is a new item we have added on the improved website.   

 

On this page the link to Eri-TV is prominently displayed and below it 

we have a link that will point you to a form that you can use to 

submit a video you would like to share. Submitted videos are subject 

to review, they remain pending until approved by Dehai-Admin. 
 

 

 

• The Dehai Message Board (DMB) has also been open and hosting postings 

contributed by Dehaiers who elect to share their thoughts on the message board. 

 

 

We will continue to update as we add new functionalities. Feedbacks are welcome. 



You can send your feedbacks either to Dehai@dehai.org or if you want to contact Dehai-

Admin directly please use the feedback form located under the Contact page. 

 

Thank you. 

Dehai Admin 

 


